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Date: September 10th, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Out of State Travel for training
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the out of state travel for training for one officer.  This is provided by the Force Science Institute and it is their Certification Course for Use of Force Incidents.  This training is held at the Force Science Institute in Chicago IL.  The course date is from October 7th, to October 10th and the total cost of lodging and tuition as well as gas and food will not exceed $2,550.  We do have the money to pay this in our budget.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

